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Enrollment
2023-24
● Current Enrollment: 502 Students

2023-24
Students Pending: 135 Families Pending: 75
Students Enrolled: 49 Families Enrolled: 31
Total: 184 Total: 106

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2023/2024 458.35
2022/2023 455.75
2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Enrollment for the 2023-24 school year opened the first week of February. We are down
slightly compared to last year (10 students), but considering the current climate of
uncertainty regarding homeschool programming, this is not a surprise.

PACE Outreach

While activities continue, we have shifted to helping families finish the year. Grades, work
samples, and reimbursement requests are due May 17, the end of the quarter.
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The advertising campaign for the 2023-34 school year continues; we are closely monitoring
numbers and will adjust strategy as needed. Our next meeting is scheduled for the first
week of June.

School Improvement

We are wrapping up MTSS meetings for the 2023-24 school year this month. This includes
recommendations for next year (continuing students on our list, summer check-in
schedules, alternatives, etc.). We are also implementing transition plans to prepare for
staffing changes next year.

Staffing

● Heather Mendonsa, our new PACE Principal, begins July 1. She and outgoing principal
Christina Woodward are meeting regularly in regards to the role.

○ She will be absorbing our POW families while Jen Whicker focuses on our
Ketchikan and Southeast families.

● Alice Patton, our current KLC Admin Assistant and Student Success Coach, resigned;
her contract ends June 30, 2024.


